Full Text

Transfer of Territory from Ravenswood City School District
to Menlo Park City School District

This ballot measure proposes to reorganize both the Menlo Park City School District
and Ravenswood City School District by changing the boundaries of the two school
districts so that the real property described on the map entitled “Pacific Parc
Townhomes” recorded on November 8, 1995, in book 126 of Maps, pages 8 and 9, in
San Mateo County Records, comprising and located at the address commonly known
as 600 Willow Road in Menlo Park, County of San Mateo, California (“the territory”),
which is currently located within the Ravenswood City School District, will be located
within the Menlo Park City School District beginning effective July 1, 2012. By operation
of law, the proposed measure would make residents of the territory residents of the
Menlo Park City School District, with all the rights and responsibilities of other residents
of the school district. Owners of parcels within the territory would be subject to all taxes
and other obligations of other parcels within the Menlo Park City School District. A
parcel will be defined as any unit of land that now receives a separate tax bill from the
County Assessor’s Office.



